SIS

THE AGA KHAN UNIVERSITY

May 21, 2018

Dr. Aysha Habib Khan

Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine
The Aga Khan University
Karachi

Dear Dr. Aysha Habib Khan,
Re:  5348-Pat-ERC-18. PI - Dr. Aysha Habib Khan: Pediatric reference intervals in
Pakistani population- A collaborative study with “PEDREF-Next Generation

Pediatric Reference Intervals” study group.

Thank you for your response to ERC recommendations received on May 18, 2018 regarding the
above mentioned study.

Your response adequately answered the recommendations made by the Committee. The study
was accepted as exemption.

You may proceed with the study.

Thank

Dr. Shais an, FRCS (Edin.)
Chairperson
Ethics Review Committee




